STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR September 6, 1984 STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
- SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

(5051 827-5800

RECEIVED BY

L. E. Thomas SEP 071984

The Petroleum Corporation 0.C. b
of Delaware ARTESIA, OFFICE

3303 Lee Parkway

Dallas, Texas 75219

Dear Mr. Thomas:

We are unable to grant a GOR increase on your Superior
Federal Well No. 4 in Unit I of Section 5, Township 20
South, Range 29 East, without a hearing.

Wie will be happy to set this matter for hearing as
soon as you notify us to do so.

Yours very truly,

JOE D. RAMEY
Director

JDR/fd

—
cc: Les Clements



